15th February 2011

Mr Richard Hards

## Bitterne Park Sixth Form - September 2011

I am writing to confirm that the agreed learner numbers for Bitterne Park Sixth Form that were confirmed with the YPLA on Friday 17th December 2010 will be accommodated in the existing school accommodation.

This has now been planned for as result of the building delays that have been documented in the Project Board and Site Meetings that have taken place this academic year.

The adapted accommodation plan will involve the temporary change of existing facilities to suitable accommodation for the planned Sixth form provision. These changes will begin after the class of 2011 have left, and will be completed for the start of September.

Detailed strategic planning is in place and can be provided if required, these changes can accommodate our learners for the full academic year if necessary.

Yours sincerely

Susan Trigger

Jusan Trigger.

Headteacher